From: Nancy Armstrong

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: opinion re driver"s licenses for illegal aliens
Date: Sunday, April 14, 2019 3:16:10 PM

Oregonians just voted on this and said "NO!"

The grim fact is that you are not a "public servant” trying to keep Oregon livable
and in good repair. You have become prostitutes to the ‘correct’ values and
demographics (of today ... though NOT of yesterday, and not of fomorrow!). You
spend all OUR time and money on people who do NOT finance your paycheck, nor
do they finance ANYTHING.

It's time you quit looking for ways to make it easier for the parasites of society,
and instead take care of tax payers. We are so, SO sick of your constantly
checking for loose change in our pockets.

For the driver’s license issue: passage of this bill means every Oregonian will
have to invest time and money in some additional form of identification to get on
an airplane ... and where else? It means additional paperwork for government
employees who don't want to carry their current load. And additional fees
on current licensees, I'm sure.

All for nothing.
No reason.

Nancy Armstrong
17451 S North End Rd
Oregon City, OR 97045
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